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4th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Playground Works Week Commencing 15th September 2025 

I am pleased to let you know that work on our adventure playground is scheduled to begin on Monday 15th 
September. The project is expected to take around three weeks to complete and we are very much looking 
forward to seeing this exciting new addition take shape for our children. 

During this period, there will be some temporary changes to access around the school site: 

• The school car park will be closed to parents at all times and the gates will not be in use. 
• The playground entrance via the car park will also be closed. 
• Drop-off will remain unchanged for EYFS-Y5, with access via the side gate next to Year 5. 
• For pick-up, children should be collected directly from their classroom doors, also accessed via the 

side gate next to Year 5. 
• Year 6 drop off and pick up will be at the double doors between the Year 2 and 3 classroom doors.  
• We are aware this may create a slight bottleneck at the end of the school day, and we kindly ask for 

your patience and understanding while the works take place. 
• The school office will remain accessible for parents through the gate beside the village hall. 
• Drop off for children with alternative arrangements will remain the same. 
• For After School Club, staff will bring children to the main office for collection. On arrival, please call 

07789125452 and a member of the team will bring your child out to you. 

We truly appreciate your cooperation during this short period of disruption. The end result will be a fantastic 
resource that we are confident the children will enjoy for many years to come. 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Sarah Richardson 
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